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As a person that has lived in Oregon all my life, I have found it very important to 

participate in the electoral process in every single election. Since I was 18 years old, I 

have participated in my constitutional right to vote and have done so by mail every 

single time. Oregon has done an excellent job at creating safe and secure elections 

by mail since 1987 - the year I was born. Never has this been an issue until this 

administration started crying about stolen elections when they did not win. This 

administration is known for trying to take away our rights and making everything so 

much harder for the normal person. In today's day and age, the average person has 

very little time in their day to day for anything, much less waiting in line for hours to 

cast a vote in person. We see the issues other States have caused their constituents 

with restricting voting access and that is not something we want in Oregon. Long 

lines, lack of voting places, laws making it more and more difficult for the normal 

person just to place their vote. Stop coming after our rights, leave our voting alone 

and deal with the many other issues that our country is facing. Oregon voting is safe, 

fair and easy. Focus on something else that will actually HELP the people. That is 

your job after all - but it's clear our reps, especially our Republican reps, have 

forgotten and don't care. We see you and what you are doing!!!!!!   


